
EXCHANGE 0F LETTERS (JUNE 29 AND JULY 6, 1950) BETWEE1ý
CANADA AND THE UNITED .STATES 0F AMERICA PROVIDING
FOR THE RENEWAL 0F THE ARRANGEMENT 0F 1942 FOR THE
EXCHANGE 0F AGRICULTURAL LABOUR AND MACHINERY.

I

The Under-Secretary of State for External Affairs
ta the Ambassador of the United States of America

DEPARTMENT 0F EXTERNAL AFFAIRE

OTTA&wA, June 29, 1950.

DJAu MR. WooDwÀ1.D,

By an exchange of letters dated April 5 and April 7, 1949*, our Governments
re 'new ed for the duration of 1949 Jan agreement first entered into ini 1942 for
the exehange of Jharvesig machnery and crews in the prairie regions o
Canada and the United States, anid for other moIvments of farm labou
between our two countries.

During the past, year~ the resuits aehiev.d under ti agreement hav
proved very satisfaetory, and for this reasoen the Canadian Goirernment wishe
to, extend the agreement through 1950. 1 wouid appreciate your lettingni
know whether the United States Government shares this desire.

Should this proposai meet with the approval of your Government, it i
the suggestion of my Government that this letter and your repIy be considee
the formai extension, until the end of 1950, of the agreement which was effectiv
last year, and that the details of the movement of farm labour and machnr
mentioned above be arranged between the Canadian and United States officiaI
directly concerned.

Yours sincerely,

A. D. P. HEENEY.

*For the text of the. exehange of letters se. Canada Treaty Series 1949, Ne. 6.


